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“James was exploring the mathematical
concept of sharing independently this
week. He lined the animals up and told me
they were waiting for their food. He then
put lots of cubes in a saucepan. Next, he
told me he was sharing the food out
between the animals.” - Miss Gooch
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This week, the Reception children have been
learning all about Lunar New Year! They tasted
spring rolls and citrus fruits and shared their
opinions on these. They have also been
listening to traditional Chinese music.

After learning about the story of Nian and how
people protected themselves from him, the
children made red lanterns.

The children have also learned the Makaton
symbols for the Zodiac and learned about the
Lunar New Year race!

Miss Spencer - EYFS Lead

Maths in nursery!


